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SOUTHPORT GUN CLUB, Inc. 
Monthly Meeting 
February 9, 2020 

Attendance: 

• Brian Boehm, Bill Means, Ken Normandy 
• 9 regular members were in attendance  
Opening – Brian Boehm: 

• Brian called the meeting to order at 7:01 pm with the Pledge of Allegiance. 

Secretary’s Report – (Brian for Cecilia Lucas) 

• Brian noted the minutes have been published on the web site for member’s review and asked if 
there were any questions. There were no recommended changes. 

Treasurer’s Report – Bill Means: 
• Bill reported 1 that expenses exceeded income last month by ($726.00) and stated this was 

normal during the winter heating season 

Membership Report – Boehm for Steve Close (added after meeting): 

• Per Steve we have 77 regular members and 10 senior members for a total of 87. Dues 
collected are $1,095 and 14 notices have been issued. No Dues credits issued this month. 

• There was a 2nd reading for Salley Payne, sponsored by John Speck. Salley was voted in via voice 
vote. Welcome to Salley and Dillon. 

• The 2nd reading for Terry DeVoy was postponed. 
Rifle Team – Jon Speck: 
• During the CMP monthly precision air rifle match at Camp Perry, Emme Walrath place/won 1st 

place in the 3x20 Air Rifle match and Dylan Gregory placed 3rd out of 33 competitors. In the 
precision standing air rifle match, Emme placed 2nd and Dylan placed 4th out of 45 competitors 

• Rifle league continues with the last match being held the end of Match 

Pistol League – Bill Means: 

• Pistol League winter league is moving along and have had a couple dropouts.  Banquets for the 
fall league that did not happen is under consideration when the weather improves. 

Maintenance – Brian Boehm for Jim Conti: 
• Furnace maintenance for the MAU has been postponed due to high snow around the unit. 

Southport Heating has completed maintenance on the remaining units. The thermostats for the 
keep alive system in the range have been adjusted again. The keep alive should not be running 
after the MAU has warmed the range.  
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Rental Property – Brian Boehm for Tony DelFrate: 
• Rental house needs upgrades for kitchen floor and possibly new carpet. Tony is getting 
quotes 

Match Director – Dora Potekin: 
• Dora reported he 2021 Sectionals are 26-27th and there are 26 signups so far. Need CRSO and RO 

help still needed! 
• Wisconsin State Indoor matches will be held May 14th & 15, 2021. 
•  
Hunter Education –Beau Bosovich: 

• Planning for the fall classes underway and this year’s hunting 
season was reasonably safe.  

• Communications – Brian Lucas: 

• Deborah has sent out the newsletter and did a great Job 

•  Old Business: 

• Covid 19 mitigation procedures remain in effect at Southport Masters. 
New Business: 
• Repairs on light covers underway and need to remind shooters to replace broken target 
hangers /cardboard as they are damaged. We have good quantity of wood and cardboard on hand. 

• Looks like the Highway road repairs will be starting soon but no official announcement.  
 

. 
Announcements: 
• Still need two Maintenance Crew volunteers. 
Adjourn Meeting: 

• Brian adjourned the meeting 7:21 PM 

Respectfully submitted: 

Ken for Cecilia Lucas 


